
Bridgewater Township Flood Mitigation Meeting 
County of Rice, State of Minnesota 

March 27, 2017 
Official Minutes 

 
Call to order – 1:00 pm 

Pledge of Allegiance 

Roll Call: John Holden, Gary Ebling, Frances Boehning 
 
 
Re-Org Meeting 

• Gary Ebling and John Holden reviewed the minutes from the last re-org meeting and made recommendations 
for the next re-org meeting to be held during the April Board of Supervisors meeting. 

Roads 
• A meeting will be held with Rice County on Thursday, March 30, to discuss the transfer of Decker and Baseline 

Avenue to Rice County. 
• John Holden requested that keeping the water on the south side of County Road 1 and the removal of the 

culvert during the 2018 construction also be discussed during the March 30 meeting. 
• The guard on 115th street needs to be repaired.  Gary Ebling will work with Dennis Brown to get a quote for this 

and present at an upcoming Board of Supervisors meeting. 
 
Central Pond 

• Gary Ebling reviewed the survey error on the culvert depth in the Central Pond. 
• The township is waiting for a final quote from Barnett Bros. to correct this error.  The surveyor has also been 

contacted. 
• Next steps for the pond site include construction of a sign saying the project is funded by the DNR. 

 
 
Adjourn. 
 
 
 
 


